No images? Click here



CPC Q&A: Tuesday February 6th, 2024 at 12PM EST

RSVP Deadline: Friday, January 26th 2024 at 5PM EST

Dear CPC Registrants,

We are excited to extend a special invitation to you for our upcoming online Q&A session. This event aims to be an engaging and informative learning opportunity, and your presence will add immense value to the conversation. This is an opportunity to gain insights, ask questions, and connect with your fellow CPC Registrants. The goal of this session is for Registrants to feel confident and knowledgeable on all current updates, policy changes and CPC Standards of Practice.

Date: Tuesday, February 6th 2024

Time: 12PM EST

Platform: Zoom Meeting

The meeting format will be: *Question & Answer*. There will not be a formal program or presentation. We encourage Registrants to submit questions in advance as you RSVP, that you'd like to hear the CPC Board address.

To confirm your attendance, please RSVP by Friday, January 26th, 2024 at 5PM EST:



We look forward to your participation and the valuable contributions we know you'll bring to the discussion. Thank you for considering our invitation.

ALL REGISTRANTS THAT ATTEND THE CPC Q&A WILL RECEIVE 1
STRUCTURED CEP

(A certificate will be sent to you post Q&A via email)

Sincerely,

Lise Dallien MacMillan, C. Ped (C)

Chair

College of Pedorthics of Canada 503-386 Broadway Winnipeg, MB. R3C 3R6

T: 866.819.4354 F: 204.947.9767 W:www.cpedcs.ca



The College of Pedorthics of Canada 386 Broadway, Suite 503 Winnipeg MB, R3C 3R6

You are receiving this email because you are a Registrant of the CPC

Preferences | Unsubscribe